
Northeast Friends,

Welcome back to a new year!   We are halfway through a great
school year.  Our students are in a great rhythm of learning, and we
are seeing a lot of progress this year educationally.   Archery is
underway and fourth grade basketball is coming up.   Our
construction project is making huge gains and it's so exciting to
imagine all of the space we will have once all the work is complete. 
Northeast is such a great place because of our families.   Thanks
for being part of what makes us great.  Happy New Year.

Go Falcons,
Mr. Thorlton
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Dates to Remember - January
9 - Skate Night 5:00 - 7:00 pm

12 - No School for Students - Semester Closing Day
13 - Archery Tournament at DHS

15 - No School - Martin Luther King, Jr Day
23 - Skate Night 5:00 - 7:00 pm
31 - Early Dismissal at 1:15 pm



Attention 5th grade parents!

Your student must have a new school physical and be up to
date on his/her vaccinations PRIOR to the first day of 6th grade.
Northeast’s first day of school next year is scheduled for July
16, 2024. A physical must be dated within one year of that date
(July 16, 2023-July 16, 2024). Mandatory vaccinations include
Tdap, the first dose of the meningococcal vaccine and the
completed Hep B series (most kids have this completed as young
children). Students will not be allowed to attend school until
completed. Please be sure to contact your student’s physician
ASAP to schedule appointments and have your student turn in
any completed physicals and vaccination forms to me!

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Kasi Anderson RN, BSN
School Nurse
(217) 444-3066

IN THE HALLS AT NORTHEAST

Fromthe Nurse


